
RESPONSES OF THE COUNCIL, CABINET OR COUNCIL COMMITTEES TO THE 

COMMITTEE'S REPORTS OR RECOMMENDATIONS 

  
 

Internal Audit Progress Report (Minute 17 Audit Committee 10 September 2013) contained 

a referral to the Local Planning & Environment Advisory Committee which was considered 

at the meeting held on 25 March 2014.  The relevant Minute extract is set out below: 

 

 

Minute 35, Local Planning & Environment Committee – 25 March 2014 

 
a) Referrals from the Audit Committee  

 
The Audit Committee, at its meeting on 10 September 2013, had requested that the 

Advisory Committee consider issues surrounding the future of the Dunbrik site. 

 

The Chief Planning Officer confirmed that, following agreement between Kent County 

Council and Durtnalls regarding the terms of a new lease, the waste transfer station and 

household waste recycling centre would be remaining at Dunbrik for the foreseeable 

future.  

 


